Missionary David Cox — Mexico
Prayer Update for May-June 2015

Our Furlough/New Deputation

We want to update you on our ministry. We have labored here
in this church plant in Mexico City for 13 years, and we have
not taken a furlough to visit new churches in all that time. This
is the longest time we have gone without doing deputation work
in our 30 years as missionaries. | have felt that it was better to stay with our church and keep it growing
instead of breaking off the work every 4 years. As such, we are now going to have to do that.

Our plans are to leave Mexico the end of June and go to Orlando, Florida. Kelsie and Russ (our
children) are both in College in Orlando, and they will move in with us, and Tule will keep house for us
all, and I will travel visiting new churches, and our supporting churches.

Please pray for some specific needs. We need to find a reason apartment or house (low rent) with 3 to
4 bedrooms, and space for a desk for me to study, and the kids also. Since whatever we rent most
probably will be unfurnished, we will need at least a table to eat on, and some beds (or cots until we get
money for beds). We also need a couple of desks and some living room furniture. | am not sure what
kind of kitchen and washer and drier setup apartments have in the states now. We also will need to set
up house (kitchenware, towels, bedspreads, etc.).

Please pray for extra income in these next months (July through October) so that we will have money to
cover things until | start getting deputation meetings with love offerings.

Pray for Our Church

Please pray for our church. We have about a half
dozen to 8 men that teach our adult and youth Sunday
School classes. They will be filling in for me while | am
gone. That group with a few other men that don't teach
will be taking care of our church while | am gone.
Please pray that God would give them wisdom in their ministries. None are profession preachers, but
they are doing what they can. Also please pray for me as | assign preaching times and days, as well as
provide these men with Sunday School Classes and sermon outlines to
help them get started on their sermons.

Pray for our continued evangelism

Please pray for our efforts to evangelism Mexico City (the area where our
church is located). This work is very discouraging mostly, but every now
and then we have new people come into the church through this effort.
Please pray for the faithfulness of our workers, and that the tracts will lead
people to Christ.

Our Baptisms for June 2015

(The picture at right is our baptisms for September 2014)

N

We have four people taking baptismal classes right now, and we will have a church picnic and baptisms
the first part of June in Brother Luis Ramos property near the church. He has a large property that is
like a closed in park. We are blessed to have brother Luis in our church.

In Christ, Pastor David Cox
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